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Local Club - Arabian Horse Association of Arizona – Extending 
a Helping Hand to Owner in Need 

(3-MAY-2018) AURORA, COLO. — On Thursday, May 3, 2018, a Scottsdale, Ariz., horse rescue group 
called Healing Hearts, came to the aid of an Arabian horse owner after the Arabian Horse Association of 
Arizona (AHAA) club alerted the organization of an individual in need.  
 
An official statement of the situation was released by AHAA: 
 
“The matter was brought to the attention of the Arabian Horse Association of Arizona (AHAA) on 
Tuesday evening, it was immediately investigated and action was taken to help in this situation. The 
AHAA board of directors and its members are committed to the welfare of the Arabian horse and 
through the cooperation of the horse owner and the immediate response of Healing Hearts 
(http://healingheartsaz.org) and local trainers the Arabian horses are being looked after and transported 
to farms in the area.”   
 
Please direct all further questions to the AHAA office 480-515-1500. 
 
“A horse situation has occurred in Arizona and thanks to the quick response of the local club, the horses 
are safely transported to local trainers and to Healing Hearts. Thank you to the Arabian Horse 
Association of Arizona for their support of the Arabian horse and this specific owner.” States Nancy 
Harvey, President of the Arabian Horse Association (AHA).  
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AHA is a major equine association serving 84,000 Arabian, Half-Arabian and Anglo-Arabian horse owners across North America. 
AHA registers and maintains a database of more than one million Arabian, Half-Arabian and Anglo-Arabian horses. AHA produces 
championship events, recognizes over 392 Arabian horse shows and distance rides and provides activities, education, and 
programs that promote breeding and ownership. 
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